
Minutes of the Annual General Meeting of Stanwell Village Hall 
Council hold on 4 May 2022

Chairman’s Report 

Ian said things seem to be getting back to pre-covid 
days.  He particularly wanted to thank Victoria 
Goodacre, who has now stood down as 
caretaker/cleaner for a great job she did during her 
time her.  Thanks to Peter for keeping the accounts in 
order and to Anne and Jo who have taken over from 
Victoria and for Maureen’s great work with the 
bookings.






